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January 22, 1960 

Mr. William C. Fels, President 
Bennington College 
Bennington, Vermont 

Dear Mr. Fels, 
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It was very kind of you to write me such a warm letter of 
appreciation for my part in the building of your Library. 
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I must say that ·it turned out to be one of the most pleasant 
experiences of my long career. 

Sincerely, 

412o 
Pietro Belluschi, Architect 
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